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Greetings,As the OC liaison with NRAR, it is with great pleasure that I can report 
back to the OC that Tanya Eade-Smith arranged for two of her colleagues 
to visit site on Tuesday 27th October 2020 to carry out the inspection re 
compliance with the NRAR directives.We were told “verbally” that we had completely 
achieved the task to their complete satisfaction.A formal report will be forwarded 
to both the OC and the Board.
Moving forward the inspectors said we will need an intergrated license, I believe 
we will have more information on this when we receive  our formal report.
Cheers Suzie❤ 
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